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PART I
FOR COMMENT AND CONSIDERATION

SLOUGH WELLBEING BOARD – TERMS OF REFERENCE 2021/22

1. Purpose of Report

The Slough Wellbeing Board Terms of Reference 2020/21 state that the 
Terms of Reference for the Board will be refreshed annually. This report 
provides an opportunity for the Board to review the refreshed Terms of 
Reference for the 2021/22 year. 

2. Recommendations/Proposed Action

That the board review the Terms of Reference and:
 Approve the report for publication, or; 
 Suggest any corrections or alterations which are required. 

3. The Slough Joint Wellbeing Strategy, the JSNA and the Five Year Plan

3.1 The work of the Slough Wellbeing Board aims to address the four priority 
areas outlined in the Slough Wellbeing Strategy 2020-2025: 

o Starting Well 
o Integration 
o Strong, healthy and attractive neighbourhoods
o Workplace Health 

3.2 The priorities in the Wellbeing Strategy are informed by evidence of need 
contained in the Joint Strategic Needs Assessment. Therefore, the work 
outlined in the work programme is built upon the evidence outlined in the 
JSNA. 

3.3 The work of the Slough Wellbeing Board also contributes to the five priority 
outcomes in the Council’s Five Year Plan:

o Outcome 1: Slough children will grow up to be happy, healthy and 
successful. 

o  Outcome 2: Our people will be healthier and manage their own care 
needs.



o Outcome 3: Slough will be an attractive place where people choose to 
live, work and stay. 

o Outcome 4: Our residents will live in good quality homes. 
o Outcome 5: Slough will attract, retain and grow businesses and 

investment to provide opportunities for our residents. 

3.4 In particular, the work of the Wellbeing Board aims to address Priority One and 
Two of the Council’s Five Year Plan.   

4. Other Implications 

(a) Financial – none.

(b) Risk Management – none.

(c) Human Rights Act and Other Legal Implications - There are no direct 
legal implications. Any specific activity undertaken by the Wellbeing 
Board, which may have legal implications which will be brought to the 
attention of Cabinet separately. There are no Human Rights Act 
Implications. 

(d) Equalities Impact Assessment - There is no requirement to complete an 
Equalities Impact Assessment (EIA) in relation to this report. 

5. Supporting Information

5.1 The 2020/21 Slough Wellbeing Board Terms of Reference states that those 
Terms will be reviewed annually. 

5.2 This report provides an opportunity for the Board to review the refreshed 
Terms of Reference for 2021/22.

6. Comments of other Committees

None.

7. Conclusion

This report is intended to provide the Slough Wellbeing Board with the 
opportunity to review the 2021/22 Terms of Reference and make any 
amendments it feels are required.  

8. Appendices Attached

A – Slough Wellbeing Board Terms of Reference – 2021/22

9. Background Papers

None.


